
 

 

Number  : 095/IT3.F8.5/TU.00/M/B/2023   January 18th, 2023 

Subject : Invitation Letter as Paper Presenter 

 

 

To: 

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Noorihsan Mohamad 

Kulliyyah of Economics and Management Sciences, IIUM 

 

Assalamu’alaikum wr wb 

 

In connection with the workshop event with the theme "Teaching Macroeconomics From 

Islamic Perspectives" which is a collaboration between IPB University, The International 

Federation of Islamic Economics and Finance Education (I-FIEFE), the Center for Islamic 

Economics (CIE) IIUM and the Association of Islamic Economists (IAEI). This event will be 

attended by academics from several universities who will discuss Islamic macroeconomic 

education. 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Department of Islamic Economics IPB University in order to 

invite you as a Presenter that will be held on January 25th-26th, 2023 at 08.30-17.00 Western 

Indonesian Time. It would be a great honour for us, if you accept our invitation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Asep Nurhalim, Lc, M.Pd.I 

Head of Department 
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